[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]) R\
.’
) W
t’/(NM\%

We Serve



 


18, West Court, West Drive, Sonning, Reading, Berks RG4 6GL

                   Tele: 0118 969 3930  Mobile: 07917 300999    Email: patrick.hamblin@btinternet.com





                                                        










     24th January 2014
Dear Lion President,

Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF)

I am sure you will be interested to learn that donations for the LCIF Disaster Fund for the Philippines from this District currently total £26,452.60, with contributions from 38 Clubs to date. On behalf of LCIF and our District Governor I would like to thank all Clubs that have contributed. It is not too late to make a donation now, as LCIF will be involved in the Philippines Disaster for the long-term. Lions on the ground are of course providing completely all-volunteer relief efforts, thus ensuring that 100% of donations are used for disaster relief. More information on what is being done can be seen on www.lcif.org. Donations from the Multiple District currently amount to £151,715 and this District can be proud that it is currently the largest donor in the Multiple District.
The Philippines Disaster has raised awareness of LCIF for many members. I would be pleased to attend Club or Zone meetings to talk about LCIF if required – it is of course our own charity.

If more information is required on LCIF relating to donations, grants, Melvin Jones Fellowships or any other aspect, please do not hesitate to contact me.

The Lions Measles Initiative, endeavouring to stop the deaths of 450 children every day of the year from measles and rubella is of course still running. I wrote to you about this in my letter to you dated 20th September 2013 (this can be seen on the District website – www.lions105d.org.uk, then click on projects, then click on LCIF). I would remind you that any donations for this will be doubled with donations coming from the Gates Foundation and our own Government. Any donations for this should be made in the usual way, i.e. a cheque to the District Treasurer payable to ‘LCI District 105D’ and endorsed on the back ‘LCIF Lions Measles Initiative’. 

Thank you again for your support of our Foundation.

Kind regards.
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PDG Lion Patrick Hamblin.
District 105D LCIF Coordinator.
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“Service with Pride, Friendship and Enjoyment”








